
 

MONTHLY MEETING 
 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2022, NOON 
WESTVIEW INN, DOWNTOWN WEST SALEM 

 

GUEST SPEAKER: 

Ellyn Halley, DC, 
Coulee Health Spine & Bodyworks 

 
************************************** 

Our meetings offer networking, information, resources, and a relaxed 
atmosphere where everyone is welcome.  Please plan to attend our 

meetings!  Your membership dues cover an excellent buffet lunch for 
one representative of your business.  Additional representatives pay a 

small fee toward the buffet lunch.  
 

Monthly Update 
August 10, 2022 

 
Meeting called to order at 12:00 p.m. by President Stephen Cohen.  After introductions and 
lunch, the regular meeting commenced.   Guest speakers from Morrie’s Auto Group 
informed the membership of the community involvement of Morrie’s and opportunities for 
engagement. 
 

https://www.linkedin.com/in/ellyn-halley-5322b595/


Minutes 
Motion by Ashley Giese, seconded by Meg Ripp to approve the minutes of the July regular 
meeting.  Approved by voice vote.       
 
Treasurer’s Report 
The monthly treasurer’s report was distributed.  Highlights include reimbursement for 
many West Salem Bucks turned in to the treasurer and expenditures for the downtown 
hanging flower pots.  A reminder that as businesses receive the West Salem Bucks, they 
should be submitting those for reimbursement to Treasurer Jodie Curtis. 
 
Motion by Teresa DeLong, seconded by Dave Hundt to approve the treasurer’s report as 
submitted.  Approved by voice vote.   
 
Business Card Binder 
Director Jen Hatz supplied a binder for business cards.  Members should bring a supply of 
business cards for inclusion in the binder.  This binder will be at each regular meeting so 
attendees may take a business card for their own use.   

 
National Night Out 
The August 2, 2022, National Night Out was a huge success for 
its first year in West Salem.  The Association Board of Directors 
met with the West Salem Police Department to review and begin 
work on the August 1, 2023, event.  Participants plan to enhance 
their offerings and more donations have been promised.   
 

Membership and Upcoming Events 
President Cohen announced there are 101 members, and new members Under the Rust and 
Sign Dreamers were welcomed.  The annual golf outing is September 7, Flags of Honor 
runs from September 9 through September 11, and Member Contractor Supply is holding 
a Customer Appreciation event on August 10.   
 
West Salem Cares 
Dave Hundt announced this year’s Labor Day Street 
Dance will benefit a new initiative called West Salem 
Cares.  The new organization will raise funds to benefit 
families in need in the West Salem community.  The 
Labor Day Street Dance is set for September 4 from 4 
to 11 p.m.   
 
Motion by Ashley Giese, seconded by Teresa DeLong 
to adjourn the meeting at 12:49 p.m.  Motion approved 
by voice vote. 
 

      Teresa L. DeLong, Secretary/Director 
   
     





Trick or Treat, 
Trunk or 

Treat ~ Let’s 
give the kids 

something fun 
to eat. 

Submitted by WSBA and West Salem Parks and 
Recreation Department: 

Downtown Trick-or-Treating is 
fast approaching.  Downtown Trick-or-
Treating will be held on Monday, 
October 31 from 3:00 p.m. until 5:00 
p.m.   

Every year our numbers have 
gone up.  This year we are anticipating 
over 1,000 children.  That is at least 500 
adults who get exposed to your business.   

We distribute signs the morning 
of October 31 to all of the participating 
businesses welcoming the Trick-or-
Treaters in, and when you are done or out 
of candy treats, simply pull your sign out 
of your window.   
 As the temperature starts to drop 
and autumn officially starts, the West 
Salem Parks and Recreation Department 
is excited to buckle down and begin 
planning our 2022 Special Events for the 
Village of West Salem. This year, we 
have two major community projects 
taking place. The first is our tenth annual 
Trunk-Or-Treat event. The second is our 
ninth annual Winter Wonderland in 
Village Park. Below you can find a brief 
description of both of these events, along 
with ways for you to partner with us to 
make them the best they can be for our 
community.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

10h Annual Trunk-Or-Treat  
 This free community event will 
provide a safe and 
unique trick-or-
treating experience 
for families. 
Costumed children, 
age 12 and under, 
will trick-or-treat outdoors from 4:00-
5:00 pm on Monday, October 31 by going 
between downtown businesses on 
Leonard St. and booths set up in West 
Salem Village Park to get their bag filled 
with goodies.  
 We are encouraging businesses 

and 
organizations to 
consider hosting 
a Trunk-Or-
Treating booth 
in Village Park 
to promote a 
safe and 

centralized 
location for kids 

to go. As safety is a prime concern, we 
would like to aid in getting kids off the 
street and into the park, away from traffic. 
This option will also provide businesses 
with small offices the ability to reduce 
congestion at their place of work. If your 
business is interested in participating in 
this event with a booth in Village Park, 
please let us know by October 17th so we 
can reserve a spot for you. Picnic tables 
will be provided around the park for you 
to utilize, however, you are more than 
welcome to bring along any of your own 
booth supplies to promote your business 
and make your spot your 
own.  Additional details are available in 
our Fall/Winter brochure or in the email 
previously sent out to all members. 
 
 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwir7pqepMnPAhWPpYMKHSfkAi4QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.qqxxzx.com%2Fwallpapers%2Fhalloween.html&psig=AFQjCNFw6Bpj6Yj83haN5zADZH2IAvdclw&ust=1475949965246861


9th Annual Winter Wonderland 
in Village Park 
 This 
is your 
opportunity 
to connect 
with your 
community 
by 
sponsoring our annual holiday 
celebration! Through a combined effort 
of the West Salem Business Association, 
the West Salem Parks & Recreation 
Department and community members, 
Village Park will be transformed into a 
Winter Wonderland for families to enjoy 
at their leisure.  
Your organization’s investment will help 
spread joy this holiday season to the local 
community. Making a contribution 
provides a great marketing opportunity 
for your organization, while helping to 
create lasting family memories for years 
to come! Specific sponsorship 
opportunities are detailed in our Winter 
Wonderland brochure available on the 
West Salem Park & Recreation website 

or in the information previously emailed 
out to the membership.  
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Gov. Evers Announces Additional $25 Million Investment into 
Successful Main Street Bounceback Program, Grants Have Already 

Supported Over 6,000 Businesses & Nonprofits 

Gov. Tony Evers recently announced that an additional $25 million will be 
invested into the Main Street Bounceback Grant Program, bringing the 
governor’s total investment into the program to $100 million. 

Gov. Evers’ Main Street Bounceback program, which provides $10,000 to 
recipients to help them move or expand into vacant commercial spaces, has 
now supported more than 6,000 small businesses and nonprofits in 
communities in all 72 counties in Wisconsin. The deadline to apply for a Main 
Street Bounceback Grant has been extended to December 31, 2022. Grants 

will be awarded on a first-come, first-served basis until all the funds are disbursed. 

Grant funds are available as part of the American Recovery Plan Act (ARPA) and distributed by the Wisconsin 
Economic Development Corporation (WEDC) regional partners. Businesses must apply through the partner 
organization for the region in which they are located. The program is open to new or existing businesses 
opening a new location or expanding operations in a vacant commercial property where the lease 
commences, or sales contract closes, on or after January 1, 2021 and on or before December 31, 2022. 

Additional information about the Main Street Bounce Back Grants is available here: 
https://wedc.org/programs-and-resources/mainstreet-bounceback-grants/. 
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4th Wine Walk West Salem 
November 3, 2022 
5:00 to 7:30 p.m. 

Raffle Drawings at 8:00 p.m. 
Berg-Hemker-Olson American 

Legion Post 51 
148 Leonard Street South 

Downtown West Salem 
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West Salem Business Association 
P. O. Box 84 
West Salem, WI  54669 
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